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Notice to all Light Vehicle Accredited Repair Shops 

New Information Added to Vehicle Group 
List 

Date published: April 23, 2021 

To help repair shops calculate a more accurate RPS target, we added an updated vehicle group list to the 

Realized Parts Savings Job Aid in February 2021. 

In addition to the updated vehicle list, we have engaged in continuous improvement initiatives in an 

attempt to improve the accuracy of the vehicle groups. As part of these initiatives, and to provide 

greater certainty for shops tracking their RPS, we added the following note: 

• SUVs and passenger vans with permanently removed rear seats are considered a Truck 

Vehicle Type rather than a Car, SUV, or Passenger Van.  

We have also replaced the following terms in order to distinguish between vehicle types: 

• “Passenger Van” has been replaced with “Mini Van” 

• “Cargo Van” has been replaced with “Large Van” 

If you have any questions about this notice, please contact your Shop Relationship Advisor. 

 

https://mpipartners.ca/APP/pdf/Parts-Autonomy-Realized-Parts-Savings-JobAid.pdf

